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Jennie Berry
Admin. Assistant
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-5571
 
From: Scott Burklund [mailto:Scott.Burklund@unh.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 7:31 AM
To: Durham Town Council
Cc: Prof.Joshua.Meyrowitz@gmail.com
Subject: Mill Plaza
 
My name is Scott Burklund, I have lived in the Faculty neighborhood for 21 years  and my wife has
lived here over 30. I  have worked for the University of New Hampshire for 40 years and my wife has
just retired after 25 years of service to UNH.
For reasons expressed in the letter from Karen G. Wess, Ph.D. and her  testimony that draws from 15
years of research in the areas of college student culture, drinking and intoxication-related crime I
oppose the construction at Mill Plaza.
Thank you,
Scott
 
Scott Burklund
Office of Business affairs
Holloway Commons 75 Main St.
Durham NH 03824
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